Aegent

ENERGY ADVISORS INC.

1 Eva Road, Suite 317
Toronto, Ontario M9C 475
Phone: 416.622.9449

Fax: 416.622.9797

DELIVERED BY E-MAIL AND COURIER

August 27, 2007

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.0. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street

27" Floor

Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: Ontario Energy Board File Number EB-2007-0630
Consultation on Distributed Generation: Rates and Connection

On July 20, 2007, Aegent Energy Advisors wrote to you on behalf of the University of Toronto indicating that the
university intended to participate in the EB-2007-0630 consultation. The University of Toronto is a member of the
Ontario Association of Physical Plant Administrators (OAPPA). In addition to the University of Toronto, certain other
members of OAPPA operate distributed generation. As a result they too have a direct interest in this consultation.
Consequently, the comments enclosed with this letter represent the submissions of not only the University of Toronto but
of OAPPA as well.

Therefore, please find enclosed three copies of the submissions of the Ontario Association of Physical Plant
Administrators in the EB-2007-0630 consultation. Please note that an electronic copy in PDF format has also been sent
to you.

OAPPA appreciates the opportunity to participate in this consultation. Should you have any questions, please feel free
to contact me at 416-622-9449, X104.

Yours truly,

Valerie Young
Director, Research and Analysis

Encl.
cc. John Witjes, Director-Engineering, Physical Plant Services, Queen’s University

Bruce Dodds, Director-Utilities & Building Operations, Facilities and Services, University of Toronto
Helmut Kreuger, Manager-Central Mechanical Services, Utilities & Building Operations, University of Toronto



